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GENERAL MEETING   JUNE 12, 2018

Held at the Cockburn Youth Centre, Wentworth Ave, SUCCESS


Opening: 	Meeting opened at 7.00pm

Attendees: Joe Smith, Kim Langlands, Kerry Sadlier, Kim Sadlier, Tim Cook, Lee-Anne Smith (Deputy Mayor), Lara Kirkwood East Ward Councilor, Colin Craggs (arrived at 7.30pm)
Apologies:	Tarun Dewan, Jade Pulford, and Anne Smith

Actions from Previous Meeting:

a. Request for Investigation

Tim Cook reports this matter is ongoing

b. Records of the association

 Records are available for any member to view this evening as requested by Tarun

c. Car Boot Sale

Tarun reports, per email, that he has initiated discussion with the PTA, local member and the Lions Club of Atwell and will continue the pressure and try to make it happen

d. Constitution

Tim reported that he was progressing the new constitution and would put a recommendation for us to adopt the Model Rules as per the guidance notes from Dept. of Commerce.

e. Any other business

No further business from the previous minutes rose.

Minutes moved by : Kim Langlands  Seconded: Joe Smith

Correspondence   In and Out

No inward or outward correspondence requiring action. Moved: Kim Langlands Seconded: Tim Cook

Treasurers Report

Presented. Currently $2346.79 at bank. Moved: Tim Cook. Seconded: Kim Langlands

General Business

Kim Sadlier reported on the progress of the Murdoch Link Community Reference group (CRG), Armadale Road CRG and the North Lake Bridge CRG.

Further report is that the new Hammond/Russell/Frankland Road roundabout has opened and is working well. A decision has also been made by council officers to reopen Brushfoot Boulevard.

Lauderdale Rd was brought up as an issue with the use of the bus lane for general through traffic. Meeting advised that the city and the SRA had been in contact with the PTA regarding a solution, but no action has occurred as yet. Further follow up with the city on this matter by Kim Sadlier.

Cockburn Cement Community Forum. Kim S attended with residents and interested parties from across the city. Cockburn Cement will be looking at some follow up regarding the issues (dust and odor) Kim S to update when info is available.

JP Service- Kim S reported that the SRA service in partnership with Gateways Shopping Centre is being held every two weeks on a Saturday morning. There has been a reasonable take up of the service.

Budget Allocation. Deputy Mayor Lee-Anne Smith reported that all budget items requested along with maintenance items have been approved and thanked the association for the good work in getting the requests in early.  The association advised that the next area of review would be the centre parts of the suburb as well as a push to widen Hammond Road from Jubilee to Bartram.

Pearson Rod- Kim S reported that the developer and not the city currently owned the area in question. Tim C checked and found that as the sub division was not yet completed several areas have not been handed across. Kim S will follow up with Gold Estates, the developer.
.
No other business was forthcoming from the floor.

Meeting Closed at 7.30 pm  

Next meeting: AGM August 14 at 7.00pm . Nominations for office bearers will be called for shortly.











